Birthy;

BIRTH TO FIVE & THE GENESEO PARK DISTRICT ARE ASKING FOR YOUR INPUT.
JOIN US FOR ...

STRENGTHS AND CHALLENGES OF
RAISING YOUNG CHILDREN IN RURAL COMMUNITIES:
A DISCUSSION WITH PARENTS & EARLY CARE PROVIDERS

WEDNESDAY APRIL 5, 2023
6:00 —7:30 Pm
AT THE CENTER

This discussion is a chance for parents & caregivers to voice challenges and concerns they
have faced finding childcare and accessing early childhood services specific to Geneseo and
surrounding areas. This is a chance for your voice to be heard regarding the strengths and
needs of parents and early care providers in rural communities. The information shared in
this discussion will be collected as part of a regional scan. The goal of Birth to Five lllinois is
to amplify input from parents, providers, and communities in the development of policies
and funding priorities for early childhood services specific to our region. An incentive will be
given to all those that attend as appreciation for sharing your time and feedback with us.
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earn more online at
GeneseoParkDistrict.org or BirthtoFivelL.com/region28




